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SAT Test - Wednesday, March 27th

General Information

● All 11th grade students will be registered to take the SAT. 

● Only current 11th grade students will be permitted to take the test.

● FREE → There is no cost for 11th grade students.

● The SAT will be given on Wednesday, March 27th (periods 1 - 5).

● Students must arrive on time → no later than 8:00am.

● Students cannot leave their testing rooms early → testing will likely finish around 12:15pm
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Calculators
● Students must bring their own calculator if they plan to use one.

● Calculators must be on the approved list.

○ https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/taking-the-test/calculator-policy

● If you do not have a calculator and you need to borrow one from the school 

you must email Mr. Coombs (gacoombs@smcps.org) no later than Friday, 3/1 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/taking-the-test/calculator-policy
mailto:gacoombs@smcps.org
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Electronic Devices

● Electronic Devices (cell phones, smarth watches, etc.) are not allowed in 

SAT testing rooms.

● Students should leave electronic devices home or secure them in their locker.
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Preparation

● Students are encouraged to prepare for the SAT by using free tutorials.

https://www.khanacademy.org/test-prep/sat

● Students should access their collegeboard account (or create a collegeboard 

account if they do not already have one) and link it to the Khan Academy SAT 

tutorial site.

https://www.khanacademy.org/test-prep/sat
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Questions
● Contact Mr. Coombs or your school counselor with 

specific questions.

● If you do not plan to take the SAT on March 27th, you 
must email Mr. Coombs (gacoombs@smcps.org) no 
later than Friday, 3/1

mailto:gacoombs@smcps.org

